Priors Hall – a learning community Gretton Road Priors Hall Corby Northants NN17 5EB Tel: 01536 216090

Dear Parent/Guardian,...

24th May 2017

Hot Weather

As it is forecast to be hot for the rest of the week, and going into next term, can we please ask that children bring a sunhat for outdoor play. If you would like your child to apply sun cream during the day, this can be labelled and given to the teacher. We do have some shade on our playground and we will ensure that exposure to sun is kept to a minimum whilst your child is outside.

Yours sincerely,

Linda Culbert Head Teacher